Peter Harrison
413 Linnie Canal
Venice CA 90291

310 704 8303
peterharrisonesq@me.com

8/6/2023

Board of Directors

Venice Neighborhood Council,
Venice, CA 90291

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that I have viewed the architectural plans for the new house
proposed to be constructed on Carroll Canal, Venice by Dan Simon.

I have no objection to the design of the house and support that the necessary building
permits be issued and the house constructed as shown on the achitectural plans I viewed.

Yours truly,
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Cc: Dan Simon



